
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                 22nd July 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

A reminder that the rescheduled KS2 Sports Day will be held 
tomorrow morning (23rd July) at 9.30am – 10.30am. We really 
hope that you can join us. 
 
Both Reception and Year 1 finished their ‘Mini Athletics’ 
sessions last week. The Mini Athletics school program introduced the children to the basics of 

athleticism that are fundamental to their early 
physical development in an imaginative, engaging and 
inclusive environment. The children really enjoyed the 
sessions and it was lovely for Reception parents to 
attend and see a session for themselves last week. 

 
 
 
 

Year 6 are really excited to share their end of year performance: 
“Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies”. We can’t wait to see them apply 
their dramatic talents as they bring the play to life. A reminder that the 
performance will be held at 6pm tomorrow evening (23rd July).  
 

 
 
On Wednesday morning Little Barn Mobile Farm will be  
visiting our Early Years children.  If your Early Years child  
does not attend on a Wednesday morning they are  
welcome to join us. 

                                                               



 

 
Fond farewells to some of our staff: 
 
Mrs Goodwin has been such a huge part of Ladybridge she retires this week after 22 years! 
She has always had the best interests of the children at heart and has been a simply fantastic 
teacher. She is a much loved, well respected and important part of the school. The staff team 
will miss her greatly. We wish her all the very best for her future and hope she enjoys her 
well-earned retirement. 
 
Mrs Taylor, who has worked at Ladybridge since 1997! Thank you for all the care that you 
have shown our children in your role as a Teaching Assistant. It truly is hard to quantify the 
massive impact you have made in the lives of so many of our children. We wish you all the 
best. 
 
Mrs Evans, a well-liked, committed and positive member of staff. The children will be sad to 
see her leave, but we wish her well as she leaves to continue her career at her new school. 
 
Mr Bagnall, an enthusiastic member of staff, we wish him every success as he leaves us to 
begin his teacher training. 
 
Mrs Jalil, one of our lovely lunch staff, thank you for looking after our children in school so 
well during their lunchtime.  
 

 

Best wishes,   

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth 



 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

Mrs Woodworth: Samar – For always being the best he can be. 

Mrs Evans: Zahraa -  always trying her best in everything she does.  

Miss Burke: Annabelle - for a great start at Ladybridge 

Mrs Brownrigg: Charlie– for excellent behaviour for Miss Irving this week.  

Mrs Davies: Heba – for aiming high and showing resilience in everything she does, especially 
with non-verbal reasoning! 

Miss Irving: Lily – for facing her fears. 

Mrs Parker: Zayyan– for his enthusiasm in music. 

Diary Dates  
 Monday 22nd July 2pm – Year 5 / 6 Dress Rehearsal (Parents welcome) 
 Tuesday 23rd July Sports Day KS2 9.30am-10.30am 
 Tuesday 23rd July 6pm -  Year 5 / 6 performance 
 Wednesday 24th July- Little Barns Mobile Farm visiting Early Years 
 Thursday 24th July 4.30-6pm – Year 6 Leavers Party 
 Friday 26th July 9am – Year 6 Leavers assembly  
 Friday 26th July – break up for Summer Holidays 

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 4 with 92.7%  Children will be given a 
treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance each week.  
Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good 
progress.  Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 
 
 
 
PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide 
pumps or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological 
liquid.  If you do not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and 
provide a PE kit for your child.  



 

 

 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have 
two lessons each week where PE kits are used.   
The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 


